NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
CITY OF MONTELLO

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will take place on Monday, June 24, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. at the Montello Municipal building, 20 Underwood Ave., Montello, WI for the purpose of hearing any discussion regarding the proposed implementation of the 2018 International Property Maintenance Code (IPMC) and building enforcement.
The 2018 International Property Maintenance Code can be reviewed on the IPMC website.
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